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Negotiators in Bali are close to a deal on paying countries to protect their forests, according to Indonesia's foreign minister as reported by Britain's the Guardian Unlimited.

The potential agreement is referred to as the Reduced Emissions from Deforestation in Developing Countries (REDD), and would provide emerging economies with tradable credits from reduced emissions resulting from protected forests. The move is expected to encourage an expanded role for developing countries in an international system for cutting greenhouse gases, which is largely focused on the activities of industrialized nations.

Participation by developing countries has been a major topic of discussion at the climate conference, which has deadlocked over U.S. opposition to setting emission reduction targets.

